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Mr. Mitch Krebs
Titan Fuel Tanks

P. O. Box 2225
Idaho Falls, ID 83403

Dear Mr. Krebs:

This is in regards to your letter to the Air Resources Board inquiring about obtainihg an
exemption from the prohibitions in section 27156 of the California Vehicle Code for Titan
Fuel Tanks’ (Titan) replacement fuel tanks on diesel trucks.

Titan’s diesel tanks provide higher capacities and replace the vehicles’ original fuel
tanks in their stock location. None of the fuel system related components upstream or
downstream of the tank are altered in the tank installation. Based on the information
you provided, we determined that Titan's replacement fuel tanks on diesel vehicles can
be used without any prior approval from the Air Resources Board.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Rose Castro, Mahager, Aftermarket Parts
Section, at (626) 575-6848.

Sincerely,

9‘/%‘/%%«3——/

Jackie Lourenco, Chief
New Vehicle/Engine Programs Branch

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption.
For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: http:/fwww.arb.ca.gov.
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